
 

 
 

 
September 30, 2014 
 
 
To: Whom it May Concern 
 
Subject: Alternative Warning Label Placement 

 

This letter is to request alternative warning label placement for the signal booster model 
number 460006. The signal booster is too small to fit the warning label. Instead, the warning 
can be found in the User Manual.    
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Patrick L. Cook 
Senior Research and Development Engineer 


